
                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                                        

LADY LANE PARK SCHOOL 
 
BULLETIN NO. 959 
 
Date:     Friday 20th November, 2020 
 

 
Week Commencing Monday 23rd November 
 
Monday – Thursday          Junior RS Week  

 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Dear all 
 
Pupils have enjoyed a very buy week in school, which started with our Odd Socks Day. It was great to see so 
many pupils coming along with their very bright odd socks.  Thank you for your £1 donations; this will be 
thankfully received by the Anti-Bullying Charity, an organisation that does so much important work for 
children and young people across the country.  If you still want to donate, please send in £1 and we will 
make sure it joins the pot. We also now have a generous collection of non-perishable goods for The 
Bingley Food Bank; I would like to thank you all for sending in donations. It is not too late to contribute, so 
please send in items next week if you want to. 
 
I have been excited to see so many budding scientists in school, UVI have been carrying out heart 
dissections in their lessons and Form 4 have been carefully investigating the permeability of different rocks.  
Mrs Moffat has been impressed with everyone’s scientific investigation skills.  
 
All our vegetarian pupils have been invited to select a Halal option in school; I am delighted to see so many 
families taking up this offer.  If you have not had the opportunity to fill in your form yet, please do so 
before the end of Wednesday 25th November as we will begin this new service from Monday 30th 
November. 
 
Finally, a plea from all our teachers; please can you ensure that your child’s uniform is named as we have 
lots of pupils who misplace uniform, particularly their duffle coats.  I would also like to politely remind 
everyone to be considerate and safe when parking around school during drop off and pick up. It is also 
really important that you all keep safe by ensuring appropriate social distancing around the school grounds 
at this time. 
 
Don’t’ forget to take advantage of the 1% reduction in fees when they are settled early; the last date for this 
is 18th December 2020. 
 
Please have a wonderful weekend 
 

Best wishes to you all from Mr N Saunders and all the staff. 

 

 
@LadyLanePark 

 
Instagram 
ladylanepark 
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Menu 23rd November 2020 
 

 
Monday 

 
Tuesday 

 

 
Wednesday 

 
Thursday 

 

 
Friday 

Pizza, chips & 
cucumber 

 
Lemon & Orange 

Tart 

Beef/Bean 
Enchiladas 

 
Wedges & 
Coleslaw 

  
Apple & Sultana 

Muffins 

Chicken/Quorn  
& vegetable 

noodles 
 

Chocolate 
Orange Cookie 

Meatballs/Quorn & 
Spaghetti 

 
Rhubarb Crumble & 

Custard 

Fish Fingers 
 

Buttery Potatoes & 
Peas 

 
Raspberry Mousse 

The Dandy Arthouse Christmas card project 
 

 
All the children in school have been busy designing their own Christmas cards, by the end 

of today they will all be on the way to the printers. 
 

Please look out for a sample of your child’s fabulous design complete with coloured 
envelope coming your way along with an order form. 

 
You can order Christmas cards, pencil cases, tea towels and much more all with your 

child’s unique design, directly online. 
All orders placed will be delivered directly to school and passed onto your child to bring 

home. 
 

The Dandy House is a local business based in Crossflatts, and they donate  
10% of all orders placed back to school. 

Mrs Kernick 

 

Lady Lane Park School & Nursery 
Refer a Friend Scheme  

2020  
 

The highest compliment our families can pay to Lady Lane is the referral of 
family or friends. The trust and confidence that you place in us each and 

every day means a great deal to our staff. 

As part of our community drive, we are encouraging our loyal parents to 
spread the benefits of Lady Lane.  As a sign of appreciation, until mid-January 

2021 referring parents can receive £500 in credit towards their fees. 

Please visit the Refer a Friend page on our website for full terms & conditions 
 

https://www.ladylaneparkschool.co.uk/parents/refer-a-friend/ 

https://www.ladylaneparkschool.co.uk/parents/refer-a-friend/


 


